
Skylar Hill, a 2011 graduate of Little River HS, could use 

our community's support.  He is currently a Barton 

Community College student and baseball player.  He 

has signed a letter of intent to play baseball with 

Missouri Southern State in Joplin for the upcoming 

school year.   
 

Skylar was recently, at the young age of 20, diagnosed 

with cancer.  To offset medical expenses, a benefit 

luncheon is being held in his honor. A free will donation 

taco and dessert bar is planned for this Sunday, April 

21st, from 11am-1:30pm in the Little River High School 

commons area.  If you would like to help in any way, 

please contact Robyn Galyon 897-7509 or Audrey 

Farmer 285-5137.   
 

We are asking Little River and the surrounding 

communities to rally around this young man.  Come 

show your love and support as Skylar begins this 

journey to strike out cancer! 

Sunday 

April 21, 2013 

11am - 1:30pm 

Fundraiser! 


